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Great News! TLC Renewal Adjustment for 2021-2022 

One of the benefits of The Local Choice program is that the experience is pooled 
across the member groups. TLC groups share in the success of the program with 
lower than average annual rate changes and low administrative costs. Due to 
recent overall favorable program experience, there will be a one-time adjustment of 
a 4% decrease reflected in your 2021-2022 fiscal year renewal. This one-time 
adjustment will be shown as a line item on your renewal exhibits.   

Your group will be receiving the TLC 2021-2022 renewal by the end of 
February. Your Anthem Account Manager will answer any questions that you have 
about this adjustment, or any other questions as they relate to your renewal. 

Thank you for your partnership with the Local Choice. We look forward to working 
with you again in the upcoming year. 

 

Please do no reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the Office of 
Health Benefits mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 
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